
TIMELY TOPICS FOR 2019 

The World changes fast. The things that were obvious to us all just a few years ago are no 

longer.  

For example, how many genders are there? I always thought there were just two…male and 

female…you know, boys and girls. But after doing a quick google search, I discovered that there 

were actually 63 genders and Facebook now offers over 70 gender options.  

Or how about marriage: how should we define it? A union of one man and one woman? Not 

even close. Marriage can be any number of people of any number of genders. In fact, it doesn’t 

even need to be with people at all.  Recently, a man married a computer hologram and a woman 

is engaged to be married to a ghost. (No, I’m not kidding.)  

We could go on to so many other controversial topics regarding politics, morality and culture: 

Like when does life begin? How should we think about social justice and political correctness? 

How about illegal immigration? Physician assisted suicide? The legalization of marijuana?  

As Christians, we are not to conform to the culture, trends and fads of this world, but always to 

be transformed by God’s Word. And that is our plan in 2019: to tackle some of the more 

controversial and confusing topics from a biblical perspective –through this Newsletter as well as 

a special teaching series in the Spring (exact dates and times TBD). But first we need your input:  

What are the pressing questions and/or issues that you would like to see addressed from a 

biblical perspective?  

Please let me know over the next few weeks. Feel free to contact me by email, phone, mail, or 

conversation.  

 

 

  


